## THE FEBRUARY MEETING

was held at Hank Giffin's house. There were 18 members and  $\mu$  T°s present. Several tech articles were distributed and several more will be available at future meetings.

Treasurer's report- \$106.16 at present with several

members still to pay dues.

The badge report by Roy Wiley was as usual- nothing

new...yet!

The Chesapeake Chapter's MINI-GOF on 18-19 May at Harper's Ferry was discussed. Approximately six to ten members said they might be able to attend if the gas

shortage eased by then.
Page Herbert offered to check parts such as heads or cranks for cracks. His work entails doing this type of checks (or at least he can get it done), so if you're doing a rebuild keep him in mind.

Spares lists for sale were given to Roosevelt Moseley- if you have spares for sale or loan contact Roosevelt.

The majority of the evening was spent watching Mike Ash rebuild a carburetor- with the required kibitzing by all present! A thank you to Mike from all who learned from his demonstration.

## The march neeting 6 mar- 730 pm

will be at Kacey Chuilli's. A map is enclosed if it looks difficult it is! Best bet is to find Colley and then Graydon off there.

## HIGHLIGHTS

Bob Brown finally has a TD - or at least alot of pieces that look like one. Any able wire brushers or sanders are welcome any weekend to help him get ti back together.

Welcome back to Jim Pagley-Tina has been holding down the fort and is surely glad to have her mechanis home.

T enthusiast of the month award to Bill Jones who arrived at the January meeting with top and windscreen down!! LATE NEWS

SADGES ARE COMING-IN THE

MAIL! HOORAY!